

1600 University Avenue, Suite 200 St. Paul, MN 55104-3825 (651) 643-3060 • Fax (651) 643-3072 www.post.state.mn.us

August 5, 2021

Chief Douglas Ebeltoft Spring Lake Park Police Department

Dear Chief Ebeltoft,

Congratulations, your agency has successfully passed the compliance review conducted on August 5, 2021.

As you are aware, there are three main areas of importance in the compliance review:

- 1. To review POST mandated policies and ensure they include the appropriate content.
- 2. To determine that all licensed peace officers have received the mandatory training as required by Minn. § 626.8452, Subd. 2 and 3.
- 3. To verify that all peace officers who are not exempt, have or will receive training in Emergency Vehicle Operation/Pursuit Driving as mandated by Minn. § 626.8458, Subd. 5.

I want to thank you for your time and the professional courtesy shown during our visit. It's my hope this was a positive experience and that your agency has benefited as a result of our review.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Erik Misselt

Executive Director

State of Minnesota

hourd of Abrace Officer Standards & Train

The Minnesota Board of Peace Officer Standards and Training presents this certificate to

Spring Lake Park Police Department

In recognition of compliance with legislative mandates and POST Board rules

August 5, 2021

Executive Director

Andrew Burth
Standards Coordinator

© 2004 GOES 441 All Rights Reserved